
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,             June 2021 

 We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable half term.  This term our topic is ‘Enchanted Woodland’.   We 

will be learning about different types of trees and flowers.  We will spend time in the nature reserve making animal and 

fairy homes.  We will also be growing our own plants and flowers.  The topic this term will cover the following things:  

Curriculum Overview 

 English – RWI Phonics, Stories, Information texts, poems. 

 Maths – Money, Numbers to 100 and time. 

 Science – Parts of flowers and plants. 

 RE – The children will be learning about places of worship are important and will look in particular at a Hindu 

Mandir and a Muslim Mosque. 

 Music – Learning how to use our voices creatively by singing songs and speaking chants and rhymes. We will start 

to learn how to play the glockenspiel. 

 Topic- We will learn about animals, plants etc found in woodlands. 

 PSHE – Our topic this term is ‘Changing Me’.  We will look at how the children’s bodies have changed since they 

were a babies.  We will also be learning about different body parts.  A separate letter will be sent with 

permission slips for SRE lessons. 

General notices 

 PE days are Thursdays and Fridays. Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit with them and that their 

PE kit is fully labelled. PE kit should include: t-shirt, shorts, plimsolls, trainers, socks and a tracksuit.  

 Children may bring a bottle of water only into the classroom. Please ensure it is labelled. Now the weather is 

getting warmer please send children with sunhats, sun cream and extra water when needed.  

 Our day to change library books is Fridays.  If the children wish to change their book, make sure it is in school 

on this day.  

 As we enter the last term of Year 1 we would like to take the opportunity to thank you for all your support 

over the last year.  Although it has been a different type of year we have thoroughly enjoyed our time with all 

the children and we are sure the last term will be just as much fun! 

 

Thank you Mrs Hill and the Year 1 Team. 

Homework and reading 

Reading books will be checked and changed regularly and children will be heard to read 1:1 by an adult in the class. 

Please support your child be hearing them read regularly at home. 

Homework – Please work through the Collins Maths homework book and complete any pages not completed whilst we 

were in lockdown.  I will also post activities on seesaw for you to complete at home as homework. These will support our 

learning in class and will be optional. 

 

 

 


